
FENTON DEFIBRILLATOR 

 

An emergency defibrillator has been installed at: 

Oak View, Main Street, Fenton 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you should ever need the use of this, please use the Lock Code that 

has been issued to each household.  If you need sight of this code again 

please go to the Contacts page and submit your request. 

Please keep the code safe and secure. 

 

The Defib has been registered with the Ambulance Service so you can 

also call 999 in an emergency and they will be able to give you the code. 

The device is incredibly easy to use, comes with instructions and can be 

used without any training at all.  However, click on the link below to view 

a training video provided by London Ambulance Service 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ULF0QFZ35fc 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ULF0QFZ35fc

